

18th August 2017

Dear Andrew,

We are very proud that F1 in Schools continues to grow exponentially and that it is inspiring many thousands of young people into careers in science and technology.

Encouraging students into STEM related careers is crucially important not only to our sport but also to the countries and communities we visit. There are also the many other skills that F1 in Schools promotes and encourages such as teamwork, entrepreneurship, innovative thinking, business awareness, communication and marketing. With all of these attributes being developed across many countries and continents we feel that F1 in Schools represents the very best of what the sport and business of Formula 1 is about.

F1 in Schools continues to grow and so does our ambition for the programme.

Best regards,

Chase Carey

Chairman and CEO

Formula 1®